Dear Mr. Densen,

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to purchase a house through the City of La Crosse Replacement Housing Program. I am looking to purchase a house in the La Crosse area for myself and my child. I recently became disabled and lost both of my legs due to a staph infection which went to the bone and am currently in a wheelchair.

I served my country, state, and local governments in the following capacities: I was in the US Army as a Military Policeman. I was a Police Officer in Seward Alaska, and I was a Correctional Sergeant in the Wisconsin Department of Corrections for 20 years. I hope that understanding my life experiences in the community and my financial situation will help you in making your decision so that I am able to take advantage of this exciting opportunity.

Sincerely,

Donovan J. Trevaskis Jr.